
Meeting of the Montgomery Recreation Board

Minutes for March 1, 2021


The meeting, which was held on Zoom, was called to order at 5:30.


Present: Marsha Phillips, Brendan O’Shea, Lisa Perry


The minutes of the last meeting were reviewed and accepted.


 


Summer Events:  COVID restrictions for this summer are not known at this time.  Board 
members are hopeful that we will be able to offer some programs.  Perhaps the Rec can work 
together with the LEAPS program to explore opportunities for day camp activities.  Marsha will 
invite Rene Roddy to the April meeting to discuss collaboration with the school. Brendan will 
start communications around summer sessions.  Of course, all plans will ultimately depend on 
the status of the pandemic and any state guidelines around summer camps, concerts and 
other outdoor activities.


Signage:  Discussion continued about signs for River Walk/Kaleb’s Field and for the multi-use 
trails at the Rec Center. Brendan will work on getting mock ups that can be reviewed.


Maintenance & Grounds: Mowing work for the Rec Center and River Walk for this season will 
be put out for bids.  Solar energy possibilities were discussed.  Wondering if there is any 
interest at a town-wide level to install solar panels.


Trails:  The multi-use trails are being used for winter activities such as snowshoeing.  There is 
still more work, including addition of more trails, to be done. This will likely move forward in the 
Spring. Also looking into making a walking trail from the MCA to the Library/PSB.  


The meeting was adjourned at 6:35.


Minutes submitted by Lisa Perry


